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below.President Obama’s military strikes in

Libya will save hundreds of Americans lives.
And our efforts to neutralize ISIS will free up
200,000 American service members for other

missions. But the administration has
squandered the goodwill and respect that an

election campaign can bring. Instead of taking
seriously the best advice from its military, the
administration has given the impression that it
will ignore it in the future. Americans think

that, as we see a decade of war draw to a close,
they ought to negotiate with America’s

adversaries to reduce the number of troops and
operations on the ground. In one poll, just 40

percent say we can expect armed conflict with
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the next generation of enemies — whereas two
years ago that number was 66 percent. Polls

show that American attitudes about America’s
enemies have changed dramatically. With that

in mind, in order for the administration to
succeed, the troops must be disciplined to

work within the rules of engagement
established by the president. All of their

commanders must be prepared to subordinate
their opinions if they are asked to do so. It is

not the right of anyone at the chain of
command to question the wisdom of the

commander in chief — even if he is not with
them in the foxhole or in the Situation Room.
The trouble is that the president and his aides

have failed to appreciate the wariness that
understandably exists in the ranks. The result is
that they have killed as many American service
members as they have saved. Fully 90 percent
of Americans believe that the conflict in Iraq
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was unjustified. Similarly, two-thirds of
Americans thought the war in Afghanistan was

a mistake. Polls also show that the public
believes America has lost the war on

terror.The present invention relates generally
to guidance systems and more particularly to

collision avoidance guidance systems for
aircraft. Most aircraft are equipped with

autopilots to provide the pilot with guidance in
familiar or known conditions. Most autopilots

provide guidance to the pilot in accordance
with desired values for flight parameters such
as airspeed, altitude, angle of climb or descent,
turn radius, etc. A collision avoidance system

is often used to direct the pilot to avoid a
potential collision. Because the autopilot takes

many factors into consideration, such as
airspeed, altitude, navigation instruments, and
various other parameters, it may happen that a
collision avoidance command will not produce
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a desired maneuver, or even if it does produce
a maneuver 3e33713323
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